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Effective Date
The IC chip replacement for FT Series Controller Boards will be available June 2018.

Type of Change:
Engineering
Product

Part Number
Appearance

IC

Change of IC Chip for 
FT Series Controller Board

The FT Series IC chip for the analog touch screen controller board will be 
discontinued and replaced with an alternate IC chip.  The new and previous 
part numbers for the controller boards are displayed below.  This change 
will apply to standard and custom products.  

FT Touch Screen Controller Boards

FTCS04B FTCS05B

Notes
There are no changes to dimensions or specifications.
Contact NKK Switches if more details are needed.


